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Further	to	our	December	1,	2010	post	"FTC	Releases	Proposed	Framework	for	Protecting	Consumer
Privacy",	Kelley	Drye	has	issued	a	client	advisory	with	a	more	detailed	discussion	of	the	FTC's
proposed	privacy	framework.

http://www.adlawaccess.com/2010/12/articles/privacy-and-information-securi/ftc-releases-proposed-framework-for-protecting-consumer-privacy/
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